
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Blevins, Bradley"
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov
Subject: RE: PLU 211 follow up
Date: Monday, August 29, 2016 8:51:00 AM

RE: BopCo * PLU 211 * 30-015-33858 * 2RP-3705
 
Brad,
 
Your proposed work plan is approved. Like approval by BLM is required for federal sites.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Blevins, Bradley [mailto:BBlevins@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 9:55 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Blevins, Bradley
Subject: PLU 211 follow up
 
Heather,
 
As discussed in our meeting on 8-24-16, BOPCO had a release on the PLU 211 (5-17-16).  A initial
response crew was dispatched to the location following the spill to remove the saturated surface
soils and collect soil samples.  It was agreed upon after review of the field log and lab data that
BOPCO would remove an additional 6 inches of soil from SP2.  Once field activity is completed and
the site is backfilled a final C-141 and closure report will be submitted.  If you have any questions
please let me know.  Thanks
 
Brad Blevins
BOPCO, LP
522 W. Mermod, Suite 704
Carlsbad, NM 88220
Office-575-887-7329
Cell-1-432-214-3704
bblevins@basspet.com
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